
 
 
 
 
 
BUFFALO TRAIL PUBLIC SCHOOLS – BTPS Celebrates Education Week 
 

NEWS RELEASE – April 26, 2023 
 
Buffalo Trail Public Schools is excited to announce its participation in Education Week, taking 
place from May 1-5. This year’s theme is “Learning Uplifts All”, which celebrates the 
transformative power of education and the remarkable achievements of students, educators, 
and communities across the province. 
 
As a school division committed to maximizing student learning, we are proud to showcase the 
outstanding work of our students and staff during Education Week. Through various activities 
and events, we will highlight the exceptional teaching and learning taking place in our schools 
and the positive impact it has on our students and their futures. 
 
Education Week provides an opportunity for us to reflect on the importance of education and 
the role it plays in shaping the lives of our students. It is a time to recognize the hard work, 
dedication, and innovation of our educators and the positive contributions they make to our 
communities. 
 
We invite our staff, families, and community members to join us in celebrating Education Week 
and the power of learning. Celebrating our students’ achievements is uplifting for everyone. 
Follow us on Twitter @BTPS28 as we share school events and to learn more about our 
commitment to maximizing student learning. 
 
Together, BTPS is proud to celebrate Education Week and the incredible achievements of our 
students and educators. 


